
September 2018

Colin Hockley, Darren Krawitz, Nathan Trakman and Alex du Plessis are Directors of Lowe Lippmann Trakman Financial Services Pty Ltd ABN 50 102 605 023. Registered office Level 7, 616 St Kilda 
Road, Melbourne VIC 3004. Colin Hockley, Darren Krawitz, Nathan Trakman, Alex du Plessis, Justin Wellman and Billy Norman are Authorised Representatives of Hillross Financial Services AFSL 
232705. General Advice Warning: This advice may not be suitable to you because it contains general advice that has not been tailored to your personal circumstances. Please seek personal financial 
advice prior to acting on this information. Investment Performance: Past performance is not a reliable guide to future returns as future returns may differ from and be more or less volatile than past 
returns.

We are pleased to provide you with our 2018 Spring newsletter. 
 
Our articles cover a range of topics which we hope you will find interesting. In this edition 
we discuss being ready for this financial year, look at how much super you should have 
and explore the secrets of a long life. 
 
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
In the meantime we hope you enjoy the read. 
 
All the best, 
Advisers and Staff at Lowe Lippmann Trakman Financial Services Pty Ltd
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